BALD HILLS

Minutes of the Special Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners
Public Hearing Re 2025 Budget and Levy Assessment
November 22, 2024

Commissioner Harry Miller called the meeting to order at 1000hours. Notice of the public
hearing was confirmed. Also in attendance were Commissioners Gerald Bickett, Diana
McMaster, Fire Chief Mark Gregory, and District Secretary Helen Heywood-Mang.

Agenda: Motion by Commissioner McMaster and seconded to approve the agenda was
carried.

NEW BUSINESS
A. 2025 Budget and Levy Assessment — Discuss and Approve

The commissioners acknowledged their review of the proposed 2025 expense budget
presented by Fire Chief Gregory. A discussion was held.

Motion by Commissioner Bickett and seconded to approve the 2025 Budget and Levy was
carried.

The following budget package was signed: Resolution #24-11-01 Approving 2025 Budget
and Tax Levy, and Levy Certification form.

The meeting was adjourned at 1023 hours.
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